Lenzi, Chelsea

From: Carbajal, Salud

Sent: Sunday, October 30, 2016 8:17 PM
To: sbcob

Subject: Fwd: winery ordinance

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Myra <mmpwjp@verizon.net>

Date: October 30, 2016 at 8:15:11 PM PDT

To: <Peter.adam(@countyofsb.org>, <supervisorcarbajal@sbcbos].org>, <jwolf{@sbcbos2.org>,
<steve.lavagnino@countyofsb.org>, <dfarr@countyofsb.org>

Subject: winery ordinance

It is not often that we agree with your decisions so | thought | should let you know that on this one we do.
There are too many wineries open for tasting, etc. in the SY Valley. We know that you have no control
over the tasting rooms in the valley towns but they are taking over and hurting the other tourist
businesses. Growing grapes and processing them has become very lucrative at the expense of
agriculture and business. By the way we are not in the tourist business - just interested valley residents of
over 70 years.

Thank you, Myra and Bill Petersen



Lenzi, Chelsea

From: Carbajal, Salud

Sent: Sunday, October 30, 2016 8:18 PM
To: sbcob

Subject: Fwd: Winery Ordinance

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Mary Beth Kerr <mmbbkk@hotmail.com>

Date: October 30, 2016 at 7:00:45 PM PDT

To: "scarbaja@co.santa-barbara.ca.us" <scarbaja(@co.santa-barbara.ca.us>
Subject: Winery Ordinance

Salud,
I know you are very busy. I have a family issue and can't attend Tuesday. I have shared my
concerns throughout this multi-year process despite being threatened by a neighbor and being

bullied by county and out of county vintners

Today I was almost in a crash on my way home. An impatient driver missed my car by an inch
and the cars who had to brake hard to avoid crashing into her at 154/Edison at app 2:30 pm
avoided hitting myself and others by inches

We can't have more traffic added due to adding tasting rooms in the inner rural area..... Lives
matter

Please call me at 245-5620. I promise to keep it very brief ... 3 minutes. Safety and protecting ag
is so vital to our area

Thank you again for your service!!! You rock
Peace,

Mary Beth

Sent from my iPhone



Lenzi, Chelsea

From: Carbajal, Salud

Sent: Monday, October 31, 2016 11:28 AM
To: sbcob

Subject: Fwd: Winery Ordinance

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Lisa Ehrnman <lisachrn75@gmail.com>
Date: October 31, 2016 at 11:25:37 AM PDT
To: SupervisorCarbajal@sbcbos].org

Subject: Winery Ordinance

1st District- Salud Carbajal,

We love Santa Barbara Wine Country and want the region to thrive with wineries and tasting
rooms under a set of fair and balanced regulations. Please vote NO on the proposed winery
ordinance as written.

Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

Thom and Lisa Fhrnman
2248 Caballero Lane
Santa Maria, CA 93455
805-714-8063
805-260-2501
thomehrn@gmail.com
lisachrn75(@gmail.com

Sent from my iPad



